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Friday	18th	March	2022	

Ukraine	Relief	Effort	
What	a	response	we	have	had!	There	is	no	doubt	
that	this	will	impact	posi-vely	on	the	lives	of	
people	affected	by	the	situa1on	in	Ukraine.	Thanks	
for	all	dona)ons	and	also	to	Victoria	Kent	for	
organising	this.	

Chocolate	Bingo	

Following	a	couple	of	false	starts,	we	are	super	excited	that	the	famous	Bowness	
Chocolate	Bingo	will	go	ahead	next	Friday,	25th	March.	We	are	now	accepting	
donations	of	chocolate	as	prizes,	as	well	as	home-baked	treats.	Bring	the	
children,	siblings,	grandparents,	neighbours	and	distant	cousins!	

This	has	been	kindly	arranged	by	our	Parents’	Association	who	have	elected	a	new	
committee	and	are	looking	to	be	very	active	in	the	school	community.	

	

Parent	Consultation	Evening	
There will be no written reports this term (full report to follow in the summer term) but 
teachers will report verbally during the parent consultation evening taking place on 
Tuesday 26th April.	

	

Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

Help	Us	To	Spread	The	Word!	
Bowness	Primary	is	a	real	‘hidden	gem’	–	we	know	what	a	great	educa/on	our	
children	have	but	we	are	seeking	to	raise	awareness	about	what	is	on	offer	in	this	
unique	school.	Small	class	sizes	really	benefit	our	pupils.	However,	a	slight	increase	in	
numbers	would	raise	vital	funds	to	enable	an	even	richer	learning	experience	for	all.	
Accordingly,	we	are	looking	for	volunteers	to	help	by	pos9ng	leaflets	in	the	local	
area.	If	you	would	like	to	get	involved,	please	contact	us	at	school.	
On	a	related	note,	thanks	to	everyone	who	shared	our	promo,onal	materials	on	
Facebook.	The	randomly-chosen	prize	winners	are	Angela	Crozier,	Rachael	Holliday	and	Keren	Graham.	

	

www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk	

Mrs	Kenyon	
We’re sure that you will join us in wishing the very best for Mrs Kenyon as we 
reluctantly say goodbye. She has been teaching music here for many years but 
the time has come for her to move on to pastures new. Friday 25th March will be 
her final day teaching our children. 
Mrs Kenyon leaves huge shoes to fill - but rest assured that a highly-qualified and 
talented teacher will take her place, with a smooth transition planned. 

Seasonal	Art	
Children have been working to 
produce Easter and spring art 
which will be displayed at St 
Michael’s Church over the holiday 
period.	

	


